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From: Robert Singleton [robertscottsingleton@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 5:46 PM
To: Rulemaking Comments
Subject: Docket ID NRC-2010-0131: Suspend the AP1000 approval

 
Dear Secretary Vietti-Cook, 
 
I believe untested nuclear reactors built in South Carolina or anywhere in the United States would be a big 
safety risk for our children and their children. Please do the right thing. We can do better than nuclear if we just 
look into it. 
 
Robert Singleton 
2801 Los Flores Blvd. 
Lynwood, CA 90262 
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